
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
             14 May 2025 
 

TENDER NOTICE ERRATUM   
                     
TENDER NO: 07/2025 – AMENDMENTS TO TENDER DOCUMENT 
 
Prospective bidders are notified of amendments to the bid document 07/2025 advertised on the 25 April 2025. An 
amended tender document will be uploaded on UMEDA’s website and e-tenders portal.  
 
The initial tender document had the following errors and omissions: 
 
Page 29 should contain the following:  
- 1.8. Category: Project Management (20) 
- 1.9. Category: Architectural Design (20) 
 
Page 31 now 32, should read as follows:  
- “The Agency invites written proposals from suitably qualified service providers to be placed on a Panel of engineers 
and construction related experts to assist the Agency as follows” … 
  - (i) Architectural Design 
 
Page 32 now 33, should read as follows:  
  - “Sub-categories of related work to be undertaken by the engineers and construction related experts, listed below:” 
  -1.9. Architectural Design 
 

   Tenderers are requested to utilize the new tender document issued with these amendments to comply with the      
requirements of the tender. 
 
Any queries regarding this notice may be directed to Lethiwe Zondi via Email: Lethiwe.Zondi@umeda.co.za or 
Tel: 033 342 3396. 
 
 
 
___________________ 
Mr. M. Newton 
Chief Executive Officer 
uMgungundlovu Economic Development Agency 
 

mailto:Lethiwe.Zondi@umeda.co.za

